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The new buildings with the school garden



Many people came to attend the opening ceremony. 
The school children welcomed us with a dance.

      



A student presented the Executive Director with a bouquet of flowers.

Then, festive speeches were given.

First from the student representative

     

     then from the chairman of the PTA        and                           the principal,



     
       

               from the village chief                  and         the chairman of our association,

                                           from the representative of the mayor.

After the speeches, we all danced to the song ofour NPO “All Girls to School”, which 
was sung by our chairman.

         



The secretary of the Bildungswerk Westafrika e.V. then handed over the keys to the
owners.

Mrs. Widmann and the executive director received gifts.

      



With the cutting of the ribbon, the doors to the buildings were opened and all visitors 
were given access to the new classrooms.



Auch die Toiletten wurden begutachtet.



We wish the students at Agonmey Primary School a happy learning experience in the 
new environment. The days with up to 160 children in one classroom belong now to 
history. The conditions for success have been created and we hope that many of them 
will pass the high school entrance exam and then continue to prepare for their desired 
careers. We would be proud if a great personality emerged from this school in the future 
and then served as a role model for future generations.

I thank all our friends and supporters, the association Fly and Help, the district of 
Erding, the employees of the BMZ and the members of the Bildungswerk Westafrika 
e.V.

From the bottom of my heart
Astrid Toda


